
 

 

 

DIRECTORATE of  ADMISSIONS and  
COMPETITIVE EXAMINATIONS 

 

RESULT NOTIFICATION 

 

It is notified for information of all concerned who have 

appeared in the Entrance Test for various Research Programmes, 

which was conducted on 18.11.2018, that the result of the said test 

has been uploaded on the University Website. The candidates who 

have qualified are directed to approach the concerned Department’s 

to check the status of available vacancies immediately.   

 

Note:    As per UGC guidelines, for all questions cancelled each candidate has 

been awarded 1 marks per cancelled question. 

 

 

        Director 
   Directorate of Admissions & 

       Competitive Examinations  

 

No.F( Ph.D)DACE/KU/18 
Dated: 06-12-2018 
 

 


